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Senator Cash asked: 

 

Minister Ellis has advised that there will be ‘substantial investment in a new IT system’ 

underpinning the new reporting framework for EOWA, whereby businesses who have more 

than 100 employees are required to report against pay equity and gender equality targets.  

What is the status of the IT system? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The high-level requirements for the IT system have been completed and we are in the process 

of issuing a request for Expressions of Interest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


